
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1855 
 

Asked on Tuesday 24 November 2009 
 
 
MR MCLINDON asked the Minister for Main Roads (MR WALLACE) -  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister outline a timeframe and costings for the future upgrade of the Mt 
Lindesay Highway to four lanes to Beaudesert? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Beaudesert for the question. 
 
The current South East Queensland Infrastructure Plan and Program (SEQIPP) 
identifies an estimated investment of $573 million in 2009 dollar terms for four-laning of 
the Mt Lindesay Highway progressing from Greenbank to Jimboomba by 2026. 
 
The department’s South Coast Region is currently carrying out planning for the upgrade 
of the Mt Lindesay Highway from Chambers Flat Road to Woodhill. 
 
Four-laning needs south of Jimboomba will be determined by the outcome of this 
planning study, community consultation and future funding allocations. 
 


